
Cadet Marshal of the Year 

 

The recipient of the 2021 Cadet Marshal Award is Matthew Mitchell. 
 
It has been a really close call this year to decide on the recipient of this award. Two 
new cadets have settled into their roles and have been learning quickly about our 
sport and both are very organised in their approach and can work out what to do 
tasks-wise without supervision. Awards are made to acknowledge work well done 
and to motivate the cadet to push further in their development.  
 
Whilst last year was this cadets first season, they settled in well, was a practical 
thinker and a quick learner and we would like to hope that this award feeds an 
ambition to learn more within the sport. 
 

As mentioned the recipient started marshalling in 2021 but has been a regular 

“Spectator” at Oulton and Anglesey pretty much since being born. From a 

Marshalling family so really didn’t have much choice on what to do on a weekend!!! 

They have shown an enormous amount of enthusiasm in rounding up lost cars, late-

comers and assisting the scrutineers in their pre-qualifying checks. Whilst showing 

that they have got the hang of checking the “Bottles” and other equipment there is 

a little bit of reluctance to get on the paddock microphone to call up the cars for 

their sessions.  We are sure that in 2022 we will hear their voice across the paddock. 

Just as a side note the recipient was spotted chatting to Jonathan Palmer at length 

last season at the British GT meeting. However, they were innocently oblivious to 

who Mr Palmer was but said he seemed like an “Alright Bloke” 

 


